

PLEASE BE RESPECTFUL AND FOLLOW THESE PROTOCOLS

If you are not feeling well or have a temperature, please do not come to the club!

No one will be allowed to enter the building until 5 minutes or less prior to their court time.

No one will be allowed to enter without wearing a facemask.

Everyone will have their temperature taken as they enter the club. There will be two infrared thermometers mounted on the wall by the door to the lobby. One will be an adult height and the other at a height for children.

Everyone will be required to use hand sanitizer as they enter the club.

Once in the lobby, social distancing will be required.

The locker rooms will be open for use of the toilets, sinks, and changing clothes. The showers will not be available for use after play.

Members must not leave any belongings in the locker rooms or in the lobby. All personal items, including shoes, coats and bags must be taken out onto the courts when you play.

If you return to the lobby to use the restrooms during your use of the courts, you must wear a facemask.

The kitchenette area next to the front desk will be off limits to all members.